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25" May 2006

Mr A P Walby FRCS Ed
Associate Medical Director
Litigation Management Office
4™ Floor

Bostock House

Royal Victoria Hospital
Grosvenor Road

BELFAST

BT12 6BA

Dear Mr Walby
CLAIRE ROBERTS (. DECEASED) —v- ROYAL GROUP OF HOSPITALS

We refer to previous correspondence.

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 12t May 2006. We would
advise that we are seeking clarification of the matter with the Coroner’s
Office.

We will keep you advised of all relevant developments,

Yours sincerely

y

Brangam Bagnall & Co

/cm/250506-1

140-022-001

CR - Brangam Bagnall






